
 

 

 

 

 

 
  

    
 

 

 
   

  
  

 
   

 

 

 

 
 

Aetna  Better Health®  of Virginia  
9881 Mayland Drive    
Richmond, VA 23233  

AETNA BETTER HEALTH®  OF VIRGINIA  
Emergency Payments for Medicaid Providers  

June  22, 2020  

ATTN Medallion 4.0, FAMIS, and CCC Plus providers:  

You may be  eligible  to receive COVID-19 relief funds  as part of a $15 billion allocation  
from the U.S. Department of Health and  Human Services (HHS).   

This relief fund was set-up for providers who participate in Medicaid and the  
Children’s Health Insurance Program (CHIP) and have not received a payment from  
the Provider Relief Fund General Allocation.  

Visit www.hhs.gov/coronavirus/cares-act-provider-relief-fund/for-providers  
to begin your application.  The deadline  to submit is  July 20,  2020.  

The payment amount will be at least two percent of reported gross revenue from  
Medicaid and CHIP care. Providers are required to provide data to HHS, including  
the number of Medicaid patients served.  

We encourage you to apply even if you are uncertain whether you are eligible.  

Thank  you for caring for our members and  the community during  this critical  time.   

Sincerely, 

Aetna Better  Health of Virginia   

Aetna Better Health®  of Virginia  
VA-20-06-08  
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